
Dear Sir/Madam, 

I have great pleasure in inviting you to a one-day conference on “Security Rights and the New 
European Insolvency Regulation”. This conference will take place in Erice (Trapani – Italy) on 
the 19th October 2015 at the "Ettore Majorana Foundation and Centre for Scientific 
Culture" (www.ccsem.infn.it).  

This conference is organized as part of the “SREIR Project” (http://sreir.eu/), and is funded by 
the European Union. Registration is necessary for organizational reasons. The E. 
Majorana Foundation provides accommodation. Since the Foundation is a non-profit 
organization, it only requires a contribution of 100 Euros per person per night. This 
contribution covers accommodation, full board, transfer from and to the airport of Trapani or 
Palermo, and any other services which may be necessary for the conference, such as 
photocopies, etc. The contribution is payable in cash on arrival, or by bank transfer- The 
account has the following sort code: HOLDER: Fondazione Ettore Majorana e Centro di 
Cultura Scientifica; BANK: Unicredit Private Banking S.p.A.; BRANCH NAME: 07858 – 
TRAPANI; STREET: Via Garibaldi 9 - 91100 Trapani, Italy; IBAN: IT 47 I 02008 16407 
000600000655; BIC SWIFT: UNCRITM158X. If you choose the latter method, you must 
specify “insolvency conference”. The Foundation will give a receipt of payment at the end of 
the conference. No credit cards are accepted. 

I attach the programme and the registration form. You are kindly requested to fill in the 
registration form, and to return it to the following email address: 

sicily.insolvencyconference@gmail.com  

Your reservation will be guaranteed only if the organization confirms the registration.    

I look forward to meeting you in Erice. 

Yours faithfully,  

Prof Renato Mangano 
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